
      
 
November 17, 2001 
 
 
Dear Hockey Players, 
 
The Baltimore Blizzard Women’s Ice Hockey Club invites you to participate in our 
newest hockey program.  We are offering a Friday night program for women and 
girls (ages 12 and older) starting January 4, 2002. 
 
The in-house program will take place at the Mimi DiPietro Family Skating Center in 
Patterson Park in Baltimore.  Each team will play nine regular-season games and one 
playoff game.  The in-house league will consist of four evenly matched teams.  
Sisters and/or mothers and daughters may request to be assigned to the same 
team.  Games will be held every Friday evening from January 4th through March 8th 
at either 9:15 pm or 10:30 pm. 
 
The cost for the in-house program is $120.  Players not already registered with 
USA Hockey must pay an additional $26 for insurance and annual membership.  The 
cost for the in-house program includes a jersey with the Blizzard logo and a 
number. 
 
Player of all levels are invited to join the program, although some experience is 
necessary as there will be no coaching or instruction provided. 
 
Please complete the attached Baltimore Blizzard In-House registration form, USA 
Hockey Waiver, and USA Hockey Consent-to-Treat form.  Send the completed  

 Baltimore Blizzard Women’s Ice Hockey Club  
 

P.O. Box 72   Ellicott City, MD  21041-0072 

 



forms and your $60 registration fee (or $86 if you are not registered with USA 
Hockey) by December 15th to:   
 

Baltimore Blizzard Women’s Ice Hockey Club 
P.O. Box 72 

Ellicott City, MD  21041-0072 
 

Checks should be made out to Baltimore Blizzard.  The second installment of $60 is 
due by February 1st and may be brought to any game prior to this date. 
 
Overview of Baltimore Blizzard Women’s Ice Hockey Club 
 
The Baltimore Blizzard Women’s Ice Hockey Club, a member of the Mid-Atlantic 
Women’s Hockey League, currently fields two travel teams for women over 18.  The 
novice and intermediate teams set their rosters and begin league play in October 
each year.  The club is now offering an in-house program to provide an opportunity 
for women and girls (ages 12+) to play at a non-competitive level. 
 
Information about the Baltimore Blizzard women’s program (Women’s B & C 
Teams), team rosters, schedules, statistics and directions to rinks can be found on 
the Club web page, http://baltimoreblizzard.tripod.com/blizzard. 
 
If you have questions regarding any of the Baltimore Blizzard programs, please 
leave a message at 410-234-9774. 
 
You may also send an email message to baltimoreblizzard@yahoo.com or see the 
Baltimore Blizzard website at http://baltimoreblizzard.tripod.com/blizzard. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the ice! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Meredith Jaffe & Erin Shaffer 
InHouse Program Coordinators 
 


